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May 11, 2020 
 
Dear Student: 
 
The Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (“CARES”) Act established and 
funded the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (“HEERF”) to provide emergency 
financial aid grants to eligible students.  Enclosed is a check from the HEERF grant issued 
to help you with expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to 
coronavirus. 
 
In accordance with federal regulations, the grant is being provided to you directly to assist 
with expenses such as food, housing, course materials and technology.  
 
As your student account still reflects a balance due, I have included a copy of your current 
account statement for your reference. Payment can be made online at 
https://forms.misericordia.edu/payonline or mailed to: 
 
Misericordia University 
Attention Student Financial Services 
301 Lake St 
Dallas PA 18612 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly at elipski@misericordia.edu 
 
Thank you 
 

Elizabeth Lipski 
 
Elizabeth Lipski 
Director Student Financial Services 
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Dear Student: 
 
The Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (“CARES”) Act established and 
funded the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (“HEERF”) to provide emergency 
financial aid grants to eligible students.  Enclosed is a check from the HEERF grant issued 
to help you with expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to 
coronavirus. 
 
In accordance with federal regulations, the grant is being provided to you directly to assist 
with expenses such as food, housing, course materials and technology.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly at 570-674-6194 or 
elipski@misericordia.edu  
 
Thank you 
 

Elizabeth Lipski 
 
Elizabeth Lipski 
Director Student Financial Services 




